
I strongly object to the Bylong Coal Project.
The proposed mining project is on arable land - a resource far too precious to compromise.
The Bylong River and groundwater are equally too fragile to risk.
Climate change is accelerating loss of productive land and the water needed to grow our food. It’s all the more urgent to protect our beautiful Bylong Valley. 
Australia has committed to limiting global warming. This commitment should include rejection of the KEPCO mine and the reduction of reliance on all fossil fuels.
We have a responsibility to plan for the long term, to reject the sale of our precious resources.
We owe it to future generations to conserve and respect our Bylong Valley. 
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